
1

CRU Update
Industry Governance Group

5th March 2025



2

▪Government Electricity Credit Scheme IV: Final payment period has now passed, but suppliers are asked to 

continue reporting weekly.

➢Change in date of final weekly report: Section 3.4 of CRU Guidance Document had stated weekly 

reporting would cease at end of June, but as majority of customers are now credited the CRU has decided 

to bring this data forward to end of April (final weekly report Friday 25th April).

➢One final ‘weekly style’ report will be required from suppliers upon the return of unallocated credits on 

16th September. 
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▪Retail market monitoring: Suppliers are asked to please:

➢Report on tariffs for all months in the quarter

➢Please insert ‘Name of Plan’ (P24) parameter with the public name of the tariff

➢Respond to questions sent by Finn Crowe regarding Q4 submissions
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